
Product information
 

 Triple jet ring gage  Millimar  6303 

Product features
• Mahr / Mahr Federal nozzle
ring gages have a large
clearance tolerance, making
them easier to insert into the
bore to be measured and
allowing a greater measuring
range

• Due to a larger plug gage
spacing and (optional) hard
chrome-plated finish to the
body, the nozzle plug gage has
an extended service life

• The recessed measuring
nozzles are located deep in
the body of the plug gage,
protecting them from damage

• Large nozzle dimensions
prevent clogging with dirt and
oil
 
Order information: Please
always state when ordering:
transmission ratio of the
display unit (e.g. 2500:1), the
nominal size to be measured
and the specified workpiece
tolerance

Item no.: 2105752

Technical data

Nominal size from 20.000

Nominal size up to 26.000

Magnification 2500:1, 5000:1, 10000:1

Measuring span (text) 100µm / 50µm / 25µm

Compatibility Mahr

Dimensions

Dimension D 76.2

Dimension B 25.40

Accessories

Order no. Designation Product type  

2237666 Standard
plastic handle

 


